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Fort Drum community will observe Memorial Day with wreath-laying ceremony 

 

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum community members and invited guests will honor the courage 

and sacrifice of our nation’s fallen service members during a Memorial Day wreath-laying 

ceremony on Thursday, May 22 in Memorial Park on Fort Drum. 

 

The ceremony will be presided over by Major General Scott Naumann, 10th Mountain Division 

(LI) and Fort Drum commanding general.  

 

General (Ret.) Stephen Townsend, former 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum 

commanding general, will attend as this year’s guest speaker.  

 

Media interested in covering the ceremony, must meet at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort 

Drum Museum on NYS  Route 26 no later than 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, May 22. An RSVP is 

requested by 3 p.m. on Wednesday, May 21. 

 

### 

 

To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 

315-772-9043 or katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil. 
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